
 

Forest Brook Middle School 

SDMC Meeting Agenda 

Meeting: Thursday, May 29, 2025 

4:45 PM – 5:45 PM 

“Promising to Know the Names, Strengths, and Needs of Every Scholar for 100% Success” 

I. Introductions!!! YAY!!! 
a. Yaneka Walker – Counselor 

b. Zelda Stone – Community Member 

c. Norma Boney – Community Member 

d. Tiffany Newcomb – Teacher 

e. D’Shrondra Metoyer – Administrator 

f. Cameron Lathan – Teacher 

g. Meshea Morris – Administrator 

h. Henry Suckie - Administrator 

II. Norms for Meeting 
a. Be open and honest 
b. Seek simplicity where there seems to be complexity 
c. Be outcome driven 
d. Advocate for Forest Brook 
e. Recognize when it is time to change 
f. Seek first to understand than to be understood 

III. Check In/Acknowledgement/Celebrations 
Ms. Lewis celebrated the new officers of the PTO. Ms. Boney celebrated another year with Bulldog 

Express, traveling and performing. Ms. Newcomb celebrated her work with the PTO and how far 

we have come. 

IV. Let’s Look Back at An Amazing School Year!!! 
Ms. Lewis reviewed pictures taken throughout the school year from August to June. A few 

highlights were 6th grade Bridge Camp, teachers practicing lessons during pre-service, multiple 

dances during the school year, scholar celebrations, and the voting in of new PTO officers.  

V. Preliminary STAAR Data!!! 
Ms. Lewis reviewed the preliminary STAAR data that was available and answered questions. 

Currently we only have Algebra I and TELPAS data. Both areas saw improvements in scholar 

performance.  We will update the committee once we receive additional data.  

VI. Action Plan - Indicators of Success Performance!!! 
Ms. Lewis reviewed the six Indicators of Success from our 24-25 Campus Action Plan. We have met 

the goals for most indicators. The Action Plan committee members have made adjustments to the 

25-26 Action Plan based on this data.  

VII. Questions and Answers 

  



Ms. Lewis and campus administrators answered questions presented by the committee concerning 

summer school and summer events.  
 

BULLDOG MOTTO!!! 

At The Brook,  

you are safe,  

we have your back,  

and we will always  

Problem Solve,  

Persevere,  

and  

Push Through!!!  

 


